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Women’s Retreat at Maryvale, Valley City entitled “The Woman at the Well”, July 18-20.  We will meditate on the 

experience of the Samaritan woman who comes upon the man, Jesus, at Jacob’s well.  As we pray the gospel of John 4: 

4-42, we will, along with this woman, declare Jesus as the Messiah and savior of the world.  Sister Anne Germaine Picard 

and Sister Dorothy Bunce are co-presenters.  It begins Friday, July 18 at 7:00 PM and concludes Sunday, July 20 at 12:00 

PM.  The suggested donation is $85.00.  Registration deadline is Friday, July 11. You may register by contacting Sr. 

Dorothy @ 701-845-2864 or e-mail: dorothy.bunce@fargodiocese.org.  

Parkwood’s Sixth Annual Classic Car Show Sunday, June 15 @ 2-4 PM. (749 S. 30th St.) Event is free and open to the 

public.  Look at your favorite classic car, enjoy hot dogs, ice cream, popcorn & lemonade, Listen to and dance to The 

Pecka Band, Tour Parkwood Senior Living. For more information contact Jo @ 701-78-2612.  In event of rain, dance & 

music will be in Parkwood’s Auditorium.   

Introducing the Fargo Catechetical Institute:  Distance Learning opportunities for adults.  Study your faith, live it boldly 

and discover how to hand it on effectively!              

     2 year Catechists Course       

     1 Year Ministry to the Sick Course      

     1 Year Ministry to Youth Course                                   

Students gather four times a year and then have course booklets to take home and continue studying at their own pace.  

Applications are not being accepted for classes which begin in September 2014.  A student can take only one course at a 

time.  Deadline to register: August 22, 2014.  Limited 50% scholarships available.  See the website for more details:  

www.fargodiocese.org/catinstitute or contact Katie Dubas @ 701-356-7908.  

Youth Called to March for Life! Youth in grades 9-12 from across the Diocese of Fargo are invited to participate in the 

42nd annual March for Life in Washington D.C. January 22, 2015.  This is a special year for youth to pilgrimage for LIFE as 

they will have the privilege of carrying the lead banner for the 2015 March for Life along with other students from our 

state’s Catholic High Schools! The pilgrimage begins in Fargo on January 18 and returns the 23.  Fr. Kurt Gunwall, 

Vocations Director for the Diocese of Fargo is the spiritual director. There will be Vigil Mass for Life at the Basilica of the 

Immaculate Conception, also the youth will travel to  Emmitsburg, MD to visit the Mother Seton Shrine and see the 

sights of Washington, D.C.  The cost for the 6-day pilgrimage is $830 and includes air and ground travel, lodging, meals 

and tour fees. Registration forms can be found at www.fargodiocese.rog/RespectLife. Registration deadline is October 

18th. For more information, contact Rachelle @ 701-356-7910 or email: rachelle.sauvageau@fargodiocese.org.   

Natural Family Planning (NFP) Join the Roman Catholic Diocese of Crookston in celebrating NFP Awareness Week (July 

20 – July 26th) within the Diocesan 2014 Year of Marriage!                    

** July 24th @ 7 PM “Married Love & the Gift of Life” at Holy Rosary Roman Catholic Church, Detroit Lakes, MN.                      

(Reflects on God’s design for marriage & will include a brief reflection upon the methods of NFP.)               

** July 25th @ 10 AM “Natural Family Planning & God’s Design for Married Love @ Crookston Inn & Convention Center, 

Crookston, MN. (Reflects on Catholic teaching regarding marriage, conjugal love & responsible parenthood & will 

provide information about the methods of NFP.)           

Theresa Notare, PhD, Asst. Dir., Natural Family Planning Program, Secretariat for Laity, Marriage, Family Life & Youth, US 

Conference of Catholic Bishops.  For more information: azurface@crookston.org or visit www.crookston.org/YOM   
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The Bethesda Society Ice Cream Social on Sunday, June 29
th

 from 2 – 4 PM at Valley Memorial Homes – 4000 Valley Square, 

4000 24
th

 Ave. S.  Free will offering will be supplemented with funds from Thrivent Financial.  Please plan to come and 

enjoy an afternoon of cake and ice cream with your family, friends and neighbors in support of Valley Memorial Homes.  

 

The Cathedral of St. Mary, Fargo, ND is seeking a Sacred Music Director.  Primary duties will include choir and cantor 

direction and organization for both parish and diocesan liturgies; accompaniment; wedding and funeral liturgy 

preparation; recruitment and development of parishioner musical talents; and coordination of liturgical needs.  

Applicants should have knowledge of Catholic liturgy and theology.  A music degree and proficiency in piano and organ 

are pre-requisites.  Applicants should have a desire to work with a full complement of English and Latin music, as 

weekend Masses include both the ordinary and extraordinary form (Latin).  There is potential that successful applicant 

for this position would be involved in sacred music training on a diocesan level as well as parish duties.  PT and FT 

applications will be considered.  Submit cover letter, resume, and three references to: 

Barbara.Augdahl@fargodiocese.org.  Apply immediately, position open until filled.   

Chastity Education Coordinator:  Diocese of Fargo is accepting applications for a PT Chastity Education Coordinator.  

This position will be responsible for coordinating catechesis efforts regarding human sexuality to diocesan religious 

education programs for students in junior and senior high school and presenting information to male students.  

Wednesday night presentations (September – April) and travel required.  Please submit cover letter, resume and three 

references to :  Barbara.Augdahl@fargodiocese.org by Friday, July 11, 2014.  

PT Library Media Specialist:  St. John’s Academy (PreK-6) in Jamestown, ND has a half-time opening for a certified library 

media specialist with options for additional hours of employment available.  The Academy would like to hire a Library 

Media Specialist with strong technology skills/focus.  If you are interested, please contact Mark Wiest, Principal, at 701-

252-3397.   

HISTORY OF ST. MARY’S    (Found in chapter 9 – Page #48) You can find this book at the GF Library. “SAINT MARY’S AND SAINT 

TIMOTHY’S AND THEIR ECUMENICAL PIONEER PASTOR “(by Rt. Rev. Msgr. M.J. Fletcher) 

With the traditional hospitality of the Irish, Father kept a warm and friendly house.  There was always room for one 

more at his dinner table, and if guests were invited he’d be sure to see there was enough to feed the “starving 

Armenians.”  

The church dinners under the auspices of the Altar Society were like-wise watched and an extra canned ham was always 

available “just in case”.  

The fall dinners and bazaar were held two consecutive nights and were the highlight of the year’s activity.  The women 

worked very hard to make it the huge success it always was, but never without Father’s admonition to remember that 

“the people from the community are our guests and must be treated as such by being served first" 
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